
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department WI Americanism Chair and Patriotic Instructor Sally Lamers sslamers@gmail.com 

 

 

AWARDS to be earned by an Auxiliary 

for the following: 

“How many American or MIA/POW 

Flags did your Auxiliary present or 

distribute” 

“How your Auxiliary promoted, 

participated in and/or recognized any 

patriotic days and/or branch of service 

birthdays.” 

“Certificates or citations presented to 

schools, citizens or businesses in your 

community recognizing their displaying 

of the US, POW/MIA flags or other 

displays of American pride”    

“How many events did your Auxiliary 

educate others to honor and respect 

the American Flag”       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, the VFW has asked its 

Auxiliary to assist them in 

promoting the “TEACHER of the 

YEAR” Program.  Once I get the 

information from my VFW 

partner I will share it with you.  

What can you do now?  Talk to 

your family members and 

friends, ask about the teachers 

at their schools.  Get involved in 

your scholastic community and 

show the VFW we stand with 

them in this very worthy 

program! 

IF National says your Auxiliary does not have to participate in ALL programs, please send 

in your Auxiliary’s Americanism End of Year Report.  I KNOW everyone does 

SOMETHING to promote Patriotism In America!  As soon as the End of Year Reports are 

available on our website I will let you know via an email to all District Americanism 

Chairpersons or District Presidents.                                                                                  

Let me know in April what you did all year and you could win awards! 

 

 


